
 
 

 

Cash Converters - Response to media reports  

 
Cash Converters International Limited (Company) wishes to enter into a trading halt in response to 
reports in the media that it will today be served with a class action writ issued in the New South Wales 
Registry of the Federal Court of Australia.  

The trading halt will continue until Monday 3 August 2015. However, if the writ is launched prior to 
this date, the company will respond and lift the trading halt.  

 

 
 
 
Ralph Groom  
Company Secretary 
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